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July 11, 2011

Dr. Ann Khazzandra Uy Miranda
Awesome Smiles Dental
4432las Positas Road

Livermore, CA 94551

Dear Dr. Miranda,

We would like to extend our deepest gratitude for Awesome Smiles Dentals' sponsorship of The Bridge

Program, Soulciety's annual mission trip to the Philippines that focuses on improving the health and

education of youth in impoverished communities.

Awesome Smiles Dental contributed thousands of hygiene supplies to our program including

toothbrushes, toothpaste, floss and mouthwash. These supplies were donated to 12 schools in 6 provinces

throughout the Philippines, and have improved the health of thousands of youth that are impacted by

poverty. Awesome Smiles Dental donated $2,500 that purchased tables and chairs for students and

teachers at Oy Nationdl HS in Loboc, Bohol. Yotn company also provided lodging, tansportation, and

funds for our mentors that traveled from the Bay Area and New York to Bohol, Philippines.

This package is our way of thanking you for your generous contribution. We have included photos and a

video slideshow of your donation's impact that you may rxle for your marketing needs. We have also

included a sponsorship shirt with your company's name on the back, a sponsorship informational packet

with Awesome Smiles Dental listed as one of our sponsors, flyers of the program and other materials-

We are already working on our next mission trip to the Philippines this coming December 2011 to

February 2012.We would love the opportunity to continue to work with Awesome Smiles Dental on our

program. Our goal is to donate 8,000 hygiene supplies on our next mission ffip, along with other materials

and supplies listed above. Together, we can improve the health and lives of thousands more youth.

Again, we truly thank Awesome Smiles Dental for your effort in helping our youth ove6eas.

Ron Cariflo

Executive Director, Soulciety

Sincerely,
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